BOARD OF SUPERVISORS

SAN MATEO COUNTY

TO: Members, Board of Supervisors

FROM: Rich Gor% and Adrienne Tissier

Date: ’ 1/10/2006

Re: Appointment to the Coastside Design Review Committee
RECOMMENDATION:

It is recommended that Ed Love be appointed to the Coastside Design Review Committee to
fill the architect seat currently open. The appointment will be to complete the remainder of a
three-year term that will terminate 3/31/07.

BACKGROUND:

The Board of Supervisors has the role of making appointments to fill architect seats on the
Coastside Design Review Committee. Individuals must reside in the unincorporated area of
the Coastside and be a licensed architect to qualify to fulfill this position. ‘

We conducted an interview with Ed Love on 12/5/05. Ed possesses knowledge and
experience that will be of benefit for the Design Review Committee. He earned a degree in
Architecture at State University of New York and completed a degree in Civil Engineering at
University of Notre Dame. He holds both an Architect’s license and General Contractor’s
license and has 30 years of experience in project design and development. He has also been
involved in the Design Review process locally and is familiar with the Committee’s work.

Ed is a resident of Moss Beach and a former Peace Corps engineer.



